
Installation Dinner
For The New Cal-Inland Officers

January 27, 2018

On January 27, 2018, California-Inland Region will hold the installation dinner for the new 
officers. The event will be held at Gino's Italian Restaurant in Palmdale. The time will be 6:00 p.m. We 
need 20 people to get use of their big banquet room so don't hesitate to register on MotorsportReg.com.
We need to know how many people will be in attendance. Registration opens on December 28, 2017 
and closes on January 22, 2018.

Gino's  has been in the Antelope Valley for quite some time and is a popular place to go for 
Italian cuisine. Oh, yeah, and the club is paying for the meal. As with most places in the A.V., attire is 
casual/nice but don't be afraid to dress up if you desire. 

We are always open to input from the members as far as activities are concerned. It's your club 
but we need some input to make it enjoyable. It could be a drive down your favorite winding road or a 
trip to a favorite eating establishment. There are a lot of museums in Southern California and then there
is the Porsche Experience Center. Think about what you would like to get out of the club and let us 
know.

Gino's is located in Palmdale on the northeast corner of Palmdale Blvd. and 10th St. West. Their 
address is:

Gino's Italian Restaurant
819 West Palmdale Blvd.
Palmdale, Ca  93551
661-224-1306


